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Item 22 

Parking - Australia Post and Ticket Parking - Burton and Victoria Streets, 
Darlinghurst 

2020/336147 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the following reallocation of parking in 
Darlinghurst: 

(A) On the southern side of Burton Street, between the points 16 metres and 29 metres 
(two car spaces) east of Darlinghurst Road as "No Parking Australia Post Vehicles 
Excepted 3 Minute Limit"; and 

(B) On the eastern side of Victoria Street, between the points 104 metres and 108 metres 
(one car space) south of Burton Street as "45º Angle Parking Rear to Kerb Vehicles 
Under 6 metres only", "2P Ticket 8am-6pm Mon-Fri" and "4P Ticket 6pm-10pm Mon-
Fri 8am-10pm Sat, Sun and Public Holidays". 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Kings Cross PAC   

Representative for the Member for Sydney   

 



Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 

Australia Post will relocate the Post Box outside St Vincent's Hospital in Victoria Street to 
Burton Street, Darlinghurst. To service the Post Box at the new location in Burton Street, 
Australia Post has requested consideration to change parking in Burton Street. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


